Pilon, Janet

Subject: CRTC

From: Robert Brosius

Sent: August 13, 2021 6:17 PM

To: Office of the Mayor < <u>mayor@hamilton.ca</u>>

Cc: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: CRTC

Dear Mayor Eisenberger,

I understand that by unanimous resolution, the Ontario Big Cities Mayors have called upon the CRTC to reinstate its 2019 wholesale internet rate decision. The CRTC chair Ian Scott has been instrumental in overturning the 2019 decision, and in my view has acted on behalf of big telecom companies, and against the interests of Canadians across the country. He should be fired.

Ontario big Cities Mayors have shown direct support for their constituents by supporting this unanimous resolution. Thank you for your support of this resolution, and for taking whatever additional action you can on behalf of your constituents, many of whom are, like me, struggling to survive the manifold impacts of an extended pandemic.

Yours respectfully,

Robert Brosius